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October 30, 2017 

 

Daniel Jerome Buckley 

Vorys, Sater, Seymour and Pease 

301 East Fourth Street, Suite 3500 

Great American Tower 

Cincinnati, OH 45202 

 

Via email: djbuckley@vorys.com 

 

Re: State of Ohio ex rel Mike DeWine v. Purdue Pharma, L.P., et al 

 

Dear Daniel: 

 

Ohio is in the midst of an unprecedented public health crisis. At least fourteen Ohioans 

are dying every single day from drug overdoses. In addition to the sheer horror of lost 

lives, the state of Ohio and its people face a nearly unending barrage of costs associated 

with treatment, prevention, enforcement, rehabilitation, and lost opportunity. It’s time for 

the industry that caused this epidemic to make things right. 

 

I have noticed with great interest the public comments made by many of the pain pill 

manufacturers that they recognize the seriousness of the opioid epidemic and express a 

desire to be part of the solution. I want to see if the industry is really serious about 

developing and contributing to an appropriate and sufficient response. In that regard I am 

presenting each company an opportunity to meet with me and my office within the next 

30 days to begin building a response that will immediately start saving lives and 

preventing future deaths and suffering.  

 

This is indeed an emergency, but it is one that requires positive action rather than 

carefully drafted promises to act at some indefinite time in the future. I am giving your 

client the opportunity to come to my office to discuss steps it is willing to take to address 

the harm its products and messaging have caused. I expect this to be a substantive 

meeting with real terms, real plans, and real money behind it. It needs to include 

education for prescribers, prevention for school children, resources for treatment, 

repayment to consumers and the state for money spent on inappropriately prescribed 

drugs and the medications and counseling needed to address the resulting addiction. 

 

There is no denying that the rise in opioid abuse that has stricken our communities 

increased in tandem with the prescribing of opioids. There is also no denying that your 

client was a direct beneficiary of that increase. What remains to be seen is their  
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willingness to be a partner in finding, crafting, and funding a solution to this plague that 

has beset not just Ohio, but the nation. 

 

Now is the time for the drug companies to come forward and meet their responsibility to 

the people of this state. This cannot wait until next year after thousands more Ohioans 

will have died from this crisis. This cannot wait until years from now after lengthy 

litigation and tens of thousands more of our friends and families will have died. 

 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

 

Very respectfully yours, 

 
 

Mike DeWine 

Ohio Attorney General 
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October 30, 2017 

 

Endo Health Solutions 

Carol S. Rendon 

Baker & Hostetler, LLP 

Key Tower 

127 Public Square, Suite 2000 

Cleveland, OH 441114-1214 

 

Via email: crendon@bakerlaw.com 

 

Re: State of Ohio ex rel Mike DeWine v. Purdue Pharma, L.P., et al 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

Ohio is in the midst of an unprecedented public health crisis. At least fourteen Ohioans 

are dying every single day from drug overdoses. In addition to the sheer horror of lost 

lives, the state of Ohio and its people face a nearly unending barrage of costs associated 

with treatment, prevention, enforcement, rehabilitation, and lost opportunity. It’s time for 

the industry that caused this epidemic to make things right. 

 

I have noticed with great interest the public comments made by many of the pain pill 

manufacturers that they recognize the seriousness of the opioid epidemic and express a 

desire to be part of the solution. I want to see if the industry is really serious about 

developing and contributing to an appropriate and sufficient response. In that regard I am 

presenting each company an opportunity to meet with me and my office within the next 

30 days to begin building a response that will immediately start saving lives and 

preventing future deaths and suffering.  

 

This is indeed an emergency, but it is one that requires positive action rather than 

carefully drafted promises to act at some indefinite time in the future. I am giving your 

client the opportunity to come to my office to discuss steps it is willing to take to address 

the harm its products and messaging have caused. I expect this to be a substantive 

meeting with real terms, real plans, and real money behind it. It needs to include 

education for prescribers, prevention for school children, resources for treatment, 

repayment to consumers and the state for money spent on inappropriately prescribed 

drugs and the medications and counseling needed to address the resulting addiction. 

 

There is no denying that the rise in opioid abuse that has stricken our communities 

increased in tandem with the prescribing of opioids. There is also no denying that your 

client was a direct beneficiary of that increase. What remains to be seen is their  
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willingness to be a partner in finding, crafting, and funding a solution to this plague that 

has beset not just Ohio, but the nation. 

 

Now is the time for the drug companies to come forward and meet their responsibility to 

the people of this state. This cannot wait until next year after thousands more Ohioans 

will have died from this crisis. This cannot wait until years from now after lengthy 

litigation and tens of thousands more of our friends and families will have died. 

 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

 

Very respectfully yours, 

 
Mike DeWine 

Ohio Attorney General 
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October 30, 2017 

 

John Q. Lewis 

Tucker Ellis LLP 

950 Main Avenue, Suite 1100 

Cleveland, OH 44113 

 

Via email: john.lewis@tuckerellis.com 

 

Re: State of Ohio ex rel Mike DeWine v. Purdue Pharma, L.P., et al 

 

Dear John: 

 

Ohio is in the midst of an unprecedented public health crisis. At least fourteen Ohioans 

are dying every single day from drug overdoses. In addition to the sheer horror of lost 

lives, the state of Ohio and its people face a nearly unending barrage of costs associated 

with treatment, prevention, enforcement, rehabilitation, and lost opportunity. It’s time for 

the industry that caused this epidemic to make things right. 

 

I have noticed with great interest the public comments made by many of the pain pill 

manufacturers that they recognize the seriousness of the opioid epidemic and express a 

desire to be part of the solution. I want to see if the industry is really serious about 

developing and contributing to an appropriate and sufficient response. In that regard I am 

presenting each company an opportunity to meet with me and my office within the next 

30 days to begin building a response that will immediately start saving lives and 

preventing future deaths and suffering.  

 

This is indeed an emergency, but it is one that requires positive action rather than 

carefully drafted promises to act at some indefinite time in the future. I am giving your 

client the opportunity to come to my office to discuss steps it is willing to take to address 

the harm its products and messaging have caused. I expect this to be a substantive 

meeting with real terms, real plans, and real money behind it. It needs to include 

education for prescribers, prevention for school children, resources for treatment, 

repayment to consumers and the state for money spent on inappropriately prescribed 

drugs and the medications and counseling needed to address the resulting addiction. 

 

There is no denying that the rise in opioid abuse that has stricken our communities 

increased in tandem with the prescribing of opioids. There is also no denying that your 

client was a direct beneficiary of that increase. What remains to be seen is their  
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willingness to be a partner in finding, crafting, and funding a solution to this plague that 

has beset not just Ohio, but the nation. 

 

Now is the time for the drug companies to come forward and meet their responsibility to 

the people of this state. This cannot wait until next year after thousands more Ohioans 

will have died from this crisis. This cannot wait until years from now after lengthy 

litigation and tens of thousands more of our friends and families will have died. 

 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

 

Very respectfully yours, 

 
Mike DeWine 

Ohio Attorney General 
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Albert J. Lucas 

Calfee, Halter & Griswold LLP 

1200 Huntington Center 

41 South High Street 

Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Via email: alucas@calfee.com 

 

Re: State of Ohio ex rel Mike DeWine v. Purdue Pharma, L.P., et al 

 

Dear Albert: 

 

Ohio is in the midst of an unprecedented public health crisis. At least fourteen Ohioans 

are dying every single day from drug overdoses. In addition to the sheer horror of lost 

lives, the state of Ohio and its people face a nearly unending barrage of costs associated 

with treatment, prevention, enforcement, rehabilitation, and lost opportunity. It’s time for 

the industry that caused this epidemic to make things right. 

 

I have noticed with great interest the public comments made by many of the pain pill 

manufacturers that they recognize the seriousness of the opioid epidemic and express a 

desire to be part of the solution. I want to see if the industry is really serious about 

developing and contributing to an appropriate and sufficient response. In that regard I am 

presenting each company an opportunity to meet with me and my office within the next 

30 days to begin building a response that will immediately start saving lives and 

preventing future deaths and suffering.  

 

This is indeed an emergency, but it is one that requires positive action rather than 

carefully drafted promises to act at some indefinite time in the future. I am giving your 

client the opportunity to come to my office to discuss steps it is willing to take to address 

the harm its products and messaging have caused. I expect this to be a substantive 

meeting with real terms, real plans, and real money behind it. It needs to include 

education for prescribers, prevention for school children, resources for treatment, 

repayment to consumers and the state for money spent on inappropriately prescribed 

drugs and the medications and counseling needed to address the resulting addiction. 

 

There is no denying that the rise in opioid abuse that has stricken our communities 

increased in tandem with the prescribing of opioids. There is also no denying that your 

client was a direct beneficiary of that increase. What remains to be seen is their  
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willingness to be a partner in finding, crafting, and funding a solution to this plague that 

has beset not just Ohio, but the nation. 

 

Now is the time for the drug companies to come forward and meet their responsibility to 

the people of this state. This cannot wait until next year after thousands more Ohioans 

will have died from this crisis. This cannot wait until years from now after lengthy 

litigation and tens of thousands more of our friends and families will have died. 

 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

 

Very respectfully yours, 

 
Mike DeWine 

Ohio Attorney General 
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October 30, 2017 

 

John R. Mitchell  

Thompson Hine LLP 

3900 Key Center 

127 Public Square  

Cleveland, OH 44114    

 

Via email: john.mitchell@thompsonhine.com 

 

Re: State of Ohio ex rel Mike DeWine v. Purdue Pharma, L.P., et al 

 

Dear John: 

 

Ohio is in the midst of an unprecedented public health crisis. At least fourteen Ohioans 

are dying every single day from drug overdoses. In addition to the sheer horror of lost 

lives, the state of Ohio and its people face a nearly unending barrage of costs associated 

with treatment, prevention, enforcement, rehabilitation, and lost opportunity. It’s time for 

the industry that caused this epidemic to make things right. 

 

I have noticed with great interest the public comments made by many of the pain pill 

manufacturers that they recognize the seriousness of the opioid epidemic and express a 

desire to be part of the solution. I want to see if the industry is really serious about 

developing and contributing to an appropriate and sufficient response. In that regard I am 

presenting each company an opportunity to meet with me and my office within the next 

30 days to begin building a response that will immediately start saving lives and 

preventing future deaths and suffering.  

 

This is indeed an emergency, but it is one that requires positive action rather than 

carefully drafted promises to act at some indefinite time in the future. I am giving your 

client the opportunity to come to my office to discuss steps it is willing to take to address 

the harm its products and messaging have caused. I expect this to be a substantive 

meeting with real terms, real plans, and real money behind it. It needs to include 

education for prescribers, prevention for school children, resources for treatment, 

repayment to consumers and the state for money spent on inappropriately prescribed 

drugs and the medications and counseling needed to address the resulting addiction. 

 

There is no denying that the rise in opioid abuse that has stricken our communities 

increased in tandem with the prescribing of opioids. There is also no denying that your 

client was a direct beneficiary of that increase. What remains to be seen is their  
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willingness to be a partner in finding, crafting, and funding a solution to this plague that 

has beset not just Ohio, but the nation. 

 

Now is the time for the drug companies to come forward and meet their responsibility to 

the people of this state. This cannot wait until next year after thousands more Ohioans 

will have died from this crisis. This cannot wait until years from now after lengthy 

litigation and tens of thousands more of our friends and families will have died. 

 

I look forward to receiving your response. 

 

Very respectfully yours, 

 

 

 

Mike DeWine 

Ohio Attorney General 
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